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                “The best possible start!”   
                    Email:cheryl@kellysbaymontessori.ie 

                     Phone Numbers: 01 8493060 or 087 3456925 
 

Along with following the children’s emergent interests, our themes for the month of April will include: 
Easter Time 

Spring 

A VERY WARM WELCOME TO OUR NEWSLETTER 
Welcome to the April edition of our monthly newsletter, which we hope you enjoy reading.  Please note we will be closed 
for Easter holidays, which will commence on Monday 11th April for two weeks and we will reopen on Monday 25th April 
2022.  However, we will be running two Easter Camps, details of which can be found below. 

   
 
 
Please note: 
* Camps  are only 
open to children 3 
years and older who 
attend KBM  
* NCS is only available 
upon request at 
booking 
 
 

Week 1:  Monday 11th – Friday 15th April 2022 
                        9:00 am – 1:00 pm 
                        €100 per child 

 
Week 2:  Tuesday 19th – Friday 22nd April 2022 

                        9:00 am – 1:00 pm 
                        €80 per child 
 
Places are limited so should you wish to avail of any of 
these camps, please text us with details together with a 
€20 non refundable deposit to secure your child’s place.  

  

 
For those attending our morning sessions, these clubs 
are an ideal way for children to further their social 
interaction skills with other children in their class, in a 
fun relaxed environment.   

Morning Club Monday – Friday 
Class 1            8.30 am – 9.15 am 
Class 2            8.30 am – 9.30 am 

Afternoon Clubs Monday – Friday 
Class 1            12.15 pm – 1.15 pm 
Class 2            12.30 pm – 1.30 pm 

Monday – Lego 
Tuesday – Science 

Wednesday –Buntas/Keep Fit 
Thursday – Arts & Crafts 

Friday – Free Play 
School Tracksuits (€35) and Hoodies (€15) are available 
to purchase (subject to availability).  Should you require 
any further information on any of the above clubs 
and/or wish to purchase tracksuits/hoodies, please 
speak to a member of staff. 

   
 

 
We are delighted to announce due to high demand we are opening a second 

ECCE afternoon class in September 2022.  This class will run from  
1:30 pm – 4:30 pm Monday to Friday.  Please feel free to share this exciting 

news with family and friends and to contact us for further information. 

Collecting Treasures 
Most children enjoy collecting “treasures” such as stones, shells, flowers, leaves, 
sticks and feathers and love to show their peers/adults them.  This simple act of 
collecting meets children’s natural play urges and supports development.  It has 
many learning opportunities including maths skills such as counting and 
categorising, language development by asking questions and by describing their 
“treasures” will facilitate vocabulary building, pretend play which supports social 
and emotional development and learning about ownership thus promoting a sense of pride and belonging.  
So many different learning opportunities - all happening through play!   (www.firstdoor.com.au)                                            

 

 

 

 


